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Six-Month Status Report 
 

Auditor General Report Number 2018-189 
Florida Division of Emergency Management Federal Awards Audit 

 
 

 
Finding No. 2017-045: FDEM records did not adequately support the salary and benefit costs 
for certain employees paid from EMGP and HSGP funds. 
 
 
Recommendation:  
 
We recommend that the FDEM enhance controls to ensure that salary and benefit costs charged to 
the EMPG program and HSGP are appropriately supported as required by applicable Federal 
regulations.  Such control enhancements should include providing guidance to employees on 
recording time worked.  
 
FDEM Response:  
 
FDEM Grants unit has put in controls to adequately account for salaries and benefits associated with 
grant expenditures.  Unit members and supervisors have been reminded to check monthly timesheets 
to ensure correct codes and hours are recorded so that we remain compliant with 2CFR guidance. 
 
 
FDEM Six-Month Status Response:  
 
To address the finding, the Grant Unit continues to work with the Division's Human Resource Office 
to put the appropriate codes in PeopleFirst to provide monthly certifications for all persons being paid 
out of the DHS grant programs.  Unit members and supervisors have been reminded to check monthly 
timesheets to ensure correct codes and hours are recorded so that we remain complaint with 2CFR 
guidance. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  




